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Company Announcement 
ASX: HPC 
 
DATE: 08/02/2023 
 

Appointment of Company Secretary  
  
Hydration solutions company The Hydration Pharmaceuticals Company Limited (ASX: 
HPC) (“Hydralyte North America” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Victoria Nadalin as Company Secretary upon the resignation of Carlie Hodges, 
effective 8 February 2023. 
 
Victoria is a practising corporate and commercial lawyer and is completing a Graduate 
Diploma in Applied Corporate Governance and Risk Management with the Governance 
Institute of Australia.  
 
 
ENDS 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of Hydralyte North 
America. 
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